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CDL Testing Now Available in Seneca 
 ( KMZA )--The Kansas Division of Vehicles is now offering commercial driver’s license testing at
its Nemaha County driver licensing office in Seneca.

Vehicles Director Donna Shelite says the addition of CDL testing at their Seneca office means that
truckers in northeast Kansas won’t need to travel as far to get the necessary credentials for them to
work.  Previously, the closest office offering CDL testing was in Topeka.

The license involves both a written test and a skills test.  It’s only offered at 13 state offices, now
including Seneca, because of the additional requirements for the tests. 

The office at 402 Main Street in Seneca is open Tuesday through Friday from 7 to 5 for testing.  
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